
Sometime in mid 1916 William G. Pollock forwarded to Will Davis two of the communication’s he’d 

received from John Splan.  The communications consisted of a letter of May 29, 1916 and a June 6, 1916 

telegram, both referencing a mare Pollock shipped to Splan.  Pollock jotted a note to Davis about the 

mare’s performance.  “Mr. Stokes” is Harry Stokes (1876-1939), another notable harness driver. 
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I made some cursory searches for a racing event involving Splan and Stokes in 1916 but nothing jumped 

out. 

  



 

  



In Box 30 at the Lexington trotting track on October 2, 1917 were found Pollock, Davis and Splan. 

 

  



 


